
Marcu� Materia� December 15

Reminde��: 2-hour early release on Thursday, December 21 for break. The students will return to

school Wednesday, January 3rd.

Thank you to Mrs. Bame, teachers, and volunteers who helped with the 1st-3rd grade programs!

Great job, students!

The PTO Christmas Concert Raffle

basket winners were called today!

Congratulations, Mike and Megan!




